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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

Thursday, July 3, 2025 

Workshop 

 
The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal Building 

with the following present: Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred Herman, Richard 

DeLong, Police Chief William McEllroy, Manager/Secretary/Treasurer Monica Flower, 

Assistant Secretary Margaret Wursta, and local residents. Roadmaster Michael Quick 

was absent. The attendance roster is on file with the secretary. 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell at 2:58 P.M. followed 

by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

General Discussion: 

 

- Board of Supervisors will be reviewing the Zoning Ordinance Amendment Draft 

5 sections at a time. Moving forward, a portion of every “workshop” will be 

dedicated to reviewing and finalizing the New Zoning Ordinance.  

 

- Monica and Richard updated the Board on their discussion with the Fire 

Department on how surrounding Townships use tax incentives in hopes of 

retaining/recruiting more volunteers. The Board of Supervisors discussed 

their opinions on the tax incentive plans and will do more research before 

making any finalized decisions. 
 

Public Participation:   

 

- Dale Stoudt mentions rocks / debris on Hill Drive from rainfall over the 

week.  

 

 

A Motion was made by Fred Herman and seconded by Richard DeLong to  

adjourn the meeting at 3:48 P.M. Upon roll call Schappell, Herman and DeLong voted 

yes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST:  

 

 

 

Margaret Wursta 

Tilden Township 

Assistant Secretary 


